
Safety Alert 

Cascade Campus Terrell Hall Parking Lot 1 

Monday February 7, 2022 
 

 
 

This flyer is to alert you to an incident where the person depicted in this photo 

approached Portland Community College (PCC) students and a faculty member, 

asking for money and attempting to enter their cars. 

 

On Monday, February 7, 2022, between 8:45pm and 9:00pm as students and 

faculty were leaving Terrell Hall and walking to the parking lot just north of the 

building, they were approached by a man who was asking for money and 

cigarettes. Reportedly on more than one occasion the subject attempted to enter 

occupied vehicles.  The subject was observed leaving the parking lot northbound 

on N. Borthwick Ave towards Peninsula Park. The man is described as a white male, 

having short facial hair, wearing a dark colored top and light-colored pants. 

 

As a reminder, avoid walking alone, stay alert and be aware of your surroundings 

and report any concerning behavior to Public Safety at 971 722 4444 or use a Blue 

Light phone located throughout the campus. 
 

Portland Community College 

Department of Public Safety 

12000 SW 49th Ave., Portland, OR 97219 

Business:  (971) 722-4902 

Emergency:  (971) 722-4444 


